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This week, the school celebrated the thrilling world of the thriller genre with a 

spine-tingling Freaky Fiction Day! On Tuesday, children and staff alike joined in 

the fun by dressing up and transforming the school into a hub of eerie 

excitement and mysterious characters. 

Everyone put in a fantastic effort, dressing up in costumes that best represented 

the thriller genre, from spooky detectives to ghostly villains. The day was made 

even more special as parents and carers were invited to join the fun. They 

captured memorable moments with photos and joined the children for a shared 

story time, creating a community-wide appreciation for the joy of reading. 

Throughout the day, children participated in a carousel of reading activities 

across their Key Stage, exploring a selection of thrilling texts that kept them on 

the edge of their seats. It was a day filled with suspense, creativity, and a 

shared love for stories that keep us guessing! 

Lots of fabulous photos are on the next page! 
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This week, Courage Class embarked on an exciting adventure to Bristol. On 

Thursday, the children eagerly boarded the coach along with Mrs. Stevenson, Miss 

Rundle, Mr. Dempsey, and Mrs. Whaley. After a long journey, they arrived at their 

first stop and enjoyed lunch at We The Curious, an interactive science centre in the 

heart of Bristol. We The Curious offers a hands-on experience, sparking curiosity 

in science, art, and technology. The children had a fantastic time exploring a 

fascinating planetarium show, where they learned about the stars and planets, 

and took part in a fossil and evolution workshop, uncovering secrets from millions 

of years ago. 

After an exciting day of exploration, the group headed to their accommodation to 

relax and recharge. In the evening, they were treated to a special performance of 

Mary Poppins at the Bristol Hippodrome, where they were captivated by the magic 

of live theatre. With hearts full of excitement and heads buzzing with memories, 

the children finally headed to bed, ready for another adventure the following day. 

On Friday, Courage Class explored the sights and sounds of Bristol City Centre. 

They strolled along the scenic harbour and made their way to the historic SS Great 

Britain, a pioneering steamship designed by the famous engineer Isambard 

Kingdom Brunel. Built in 1843, the SS Great Britain was once the largest passenger 

ship in the world and is now a museum, giving visitors a glimpse into the past 

with immersive exhibits and a tour that showcases its impressive history. 

As they boarded the coach back home, all the staff expressed their pride in 

Courage Class, who not only soaked up every moment of the adventure but also 

behaved brilliantly throughout the trip! 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Compassion Class had a fantastic time in their D.T. lesson this week, diving into their 

topic on Celebrating Culture and Seasonality. The children enjoyed a hands-on culinary 

experience by sampling three different types of traditional pasties: classic steak, cheese 

and onion, and a vegan option. They carefully graded each pasty on its appearance, 

smell, taste, and texture, sparking lively discussions and a wide range of opinions! 

Following the tasting session, the children put their creativity to work by designing their 

own unique pasty for a person of their choice. They thoughtfully considered the 

ingredients they would use and the equipment needed to bring their ideas to life. 

Compassion Class had a wonderful afternoon exploring food, culture, and creativity! 







 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our commitment to make maths exciting and high profile in our 

school, we are taking part in a friendly competition involving schools 

throughout England. The competition runs from 7:30am on Tuesday 12th 

November 2024 to 7:30pm on Thursday 14th November 2024. It's all done online 

via play.ttrockstars.com. 

Children can play in any game mode with every correct answer to a 

multiplication or division question earning themselves, their class and the school 

a point. The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will calculate the class average 

(the number of correct answers per pupil in the class who play during the 

competition hours, subject to a daily 60-minute limit (see below)). Winning 

classes in the school and in the competition as a whole will be the ones with 

the highest average. 

To support player wellbeing, there is a daily time limit of 60-minutes per 

player. In other words, each player can earn competition points for up to 60-

minutes between 7.30pm on Tuesday 12th November 2024 to 7.30pm Thursday 

14th November 2024. Once the player goes beyond 60-minutes of play on that 

day, they will still earn coins but will no longer earn points towards the 

competition. 

In the spirit of the competition, please don't play on their behalf but by all 

means encourage and support them to the extent that it doesn't cause high stress 

levels or impact on family plans. 





 

 

 

Year  R  Sunrise   Lucinda Norton 

       For amazing potion writing recording CVC  

       words independently  

Year 1  Joy   Edward Williams 

       For extending maths learning to a home  

       challenge  

Year 2  Trust   Arlo Julyan 

       For working hard in Maths when adding 2 

       digit numbers  

Year 3  Hope   Logan McIntosh 

       For excellent perseverance in maths this  

       week and pushing yourself even when the  

       calculations became trickier.  

Year 4  Friendship  Eddie Thurlow 

       For a calm and focussed approach to learning 

       this week 

Year 5  Compassion Alice Jones  

       For always being ready to learn and giving 

       100% 

Year 6  Courage  Courage Class have been busy enjoying their 

       residential in Bristol and will be back next  

       week with their star of the week 



 

   

 

   

   

This week, we will be celebrating people 

who:  

Accept that everyone is different 

Theo Masters, Oliver White, Maria Filat, 

Isaac Bradbury, Otto Butler, Jack Neil, Eliza 

Shirley, Lowenna Stevenson, Annabelle 

Young, Aiyla Mills, Amelia Abdalla, Luna 

Miller, Orla Jones, Sennen Stevenson, 

Aurelia Rankine, Ollie Hagan, Ivy Wyatt, 

Zac Abdalla, Freddie Booker, Tabitha Buist, 

Callum Williams, Prisha Dhumane, Isla 

Whaley, Rex Aucott, Arthur Hagan, Edith 

Warner, Carmen Watkinson, Finley Senior, 

Sol Bailey, Sebastian Hadfield, Rosie Gray, 

Rose Holmes and Leila-Rae Kippax  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze: Lily Walker 

Silver: Coby Grigg, Tommy Booker, Angel Lin, Daniel Gomez and Edith 

Warner 

Gold: Patrick Riches, Niamh Waterhouse, Henry Wilhelmsen, Edward 

Williams, Harry Vanes, Henry Smith, Orla Jones, Reva Dhumane, 

Sebastian Hadfield, Arlo Julyan, Leila-Rae Kippax, Orrin Lewis, Sofia 

Mitchell, Ross Pritchard, Arlo Wolf Rothon, Ruby Whaley, Zachary 

Young, Rose Perry, Annabelle Young, Wilfred Allen, Isabella Gray, 

Ethan Barnard, Henry Paul, Connie Tucker, Carmen Hadfield, Isla 

Whaley, Isobel Lewin and Alice Jones 

Well done, readers! 

 










